OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

McGRAW-HILL PUBLISHING COMPANY, INC. (

McGRAW-HILL BUILDING
330 WEST 4280 STREET

NEW YORK,N.Y. t
i

July 9, 1943

Hon. Harley M. Kilgore, Member
Special Committe= of the Senate

Investigating the War Program
Senate Office Building
Washington, D. C.

Dear Senstor:

The Truman Committee has done an excellent

job of eliminating many situations which would have re-

tarded the nation's war efforts.

Business Week, in its

June 26th issue, presented a summary of the orgunization

and policies of your committee.

Knowing that this article

would be of interest to you, I am sending a copy of this
issue, herewith.

I sincerely hope that your committee wil

continue the great service it has rendered our country
toward the more effective porsecuticn of the war and, par-
ticularly, to American business and industry.

Please be assured that any of the McGraw-Hill

publicationg and their staffs would welcome the opportunity
to be of service to your committee and would deem it a
privilege to be called upon for help.



